
 
CARROLL-NASLUND DISPOSAL SERVICE, INC. 

P.O. BOX 418 

LEWISTON, ID  83501 

 

 

 

         February 13, 2009     

   
 

SECRETARY 

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND 

TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

 

Dear Sirs: 

 

 This filing is submitted by:  Carroll-Naslund Disposal Service, Inc. 

G-37. 

 

 This filing proposes a general rate increase.  This increase is 

necessary to reflect increased disposal site fees, wages and the cost of 

converting to automated pickup.  If approved by the commission, these 

rates would increase revenues approximately 8% $76,559. 

 

 Attached are revised item 100, 230, 240 and 250. A copy of Resolution 

#34, Asotin County Board of Commissioners will be forwarded.  

 

 If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact James 

H. Naslund at (509) 758-5755. 

 

         Sincerely, 

                                              
         James H. Naslund 

         President 

 

 

 


